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NOTIFICATION

REQUEST FOR INPUTS ON THE OIE PERFORMANCE OF VETERINARY SERVICES (PVS) GAP
ANALYSIS REPORT AND THE ANIMAL DISEASES MANAGEMENT PLAN

The Department of Agriculture, Forestry & Fisheries; requests all stakeholders for inputs into the OIE PVS
GAP Analysis Report for South Africa and the Animal Disease Management Plan.

Please note that stakeholders and the public has up till 17h00 on the 18" of March 2015, to submit any
comments they may have. A workshop is amanged for the 19" of March 2015 to be held in Delpen
Building, Tlou Conference Room (G10), starting at 09h00. Please note your comments are significant

and you are advised to send only one (1) representative as the venue space is limited.
The comments received will be assessed and considered for purposes of improving the attached plan.

All correspondence and communication must be sent to the following email address:

PVSGapAnalysis@daff.gov.za
You can find the both of the reparts and the plan on the DAFF website under the following links:

http://www.daff.gov.zafcoverpage

http://www.daff.gov.za/daffweb3/Branches/Agricultural-Production-Health-Food-Safety/Animal-
Health/information/press-release

Your cooperation and participation will be appreciated.
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